Rafi Miah

This application should be rejected for the same reasons previous similar applications have been rejected, and an
appeal rejected. It is a further prominent and intrusive extension (of an existing prominent and intrusive extension)
which offends against the consistent architecture of a block of houses (29-39 Platts Lane) within the Conservation
Area, and does nothing to enhance nor preserve it. It is entirely different from the extension at no 31 which is hidden
from the street and the rest of the block between nos 29 and 31. We will attach photographs (it seems necessary to
do this by email) from both Briardale Gardens and Clorane Gardens and our balcony at 33 Platts Lane illustrating
this.
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